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Message from the President

Milford Amateur Radio Club





As autumn has arrived, I wanted to reflect upon the 
successes the club has achieved over the past year. 


Our move to the Civic Center, reduction in storage costs, and 
moving to another bank has greatly lowered our ongoing 
expenses.  


Even with the pandemic’s challenges, our club pressed forward to host our 
most successful hamfest ever.  While attendance was down, our net profit 
was the highest ever achieved to date.  This could not have happened 
without the efforts of everyone who volunteered.  Thank You!


We have resumed Volunteer Examinations under a new team.  This is a 
critical service to the amateur radio community.  It is also an opportunity to 
recruit new members to our club.  


Both our MilfordHamRadio.org and CincinnatiHamfest.org sites are critical 
to promoting our club and its activities.  


We recently gained 11 new members through our hamfest and VE 
sessions.  Obviously, a growing and vibrant membership is critical to every 
organization.  Please welcome our new members when you see them at a 
meeting, or on-the-air on one of our repeaters.


Please let me know if you have an idea on improving the club.  Your help is 
needed to organize and coordinate other activities such as Field Day and 
Parks on the Air.  Every successful organization depends upon the efforts of 
many people.  The club is what you make of it.

http://MilfordHamRadio.org
http://CincinnatiHamfest.org

